
 

 

Important information for Subject Selection for Year 12, 2024 

You will be submitting your subject choices using Edval Choice. Your WebCode will be emailed to you when 

Edval Choice is available for selections to be entered. 

 

● Be aware that many subjects have prerequisites. Refer the Curriculum Handbook to check that you 

have satisfied any prerequisites before choosing a subject. 

 

● We recommend students choosing VET to select “Workplace Practices (VET)” as one of their 4 full-
year subjects. Students wanting to do VET in Year 12 must complete the VET Expression of Interest 

Google Form (emailed to students) to get their application underway.  

 

● Students who have selected the Cert III Entrepreneurship and New Business or Cert III Fitness via 

the VET Expression of Interest Google Form, please select the relevant course as a subject in  Edval 

Choice. If your VET application is not approved, this will be replaced with your first backup 

preference. 

 

● Students doing the Stage 2 Workplace Practices subject for elite dancers/athletes/umpires 

through Marden Senior College should select a full complement of subjects. Your enrolment will not 

be confirmed until term 4. At that time, one of your full year subjects will be replaced with a study line. 

 

● University subjects are by separate application. Please visit the Careers Office for an application 

form. Application forms should be returned to the Careers Office NOT to your homeroom teacher. 

You should still select a full complement of subjects in Edval Choice. A Stage 2 subject can be 

removed at a later time if your application is successful. We recommend commencing Year 12 with all 

subjects so you can make an informed decision about the best subject to remove when university 

commences in March. 

 

● If you did a full year Stage 2 subject in Year 11, do NOT indicate this by choosing the subject Edval 

Choice – else you will be enrolled again in 2023! You should still select a full complement of subjects. 

A Stage 2 subject can be removed at a later time (and certainly not before the SACE Board releases 

results). We recommend commencing Year 12 with all subjects so you can make an informed decision 

about the best subject to remove when the time comes. 
 

● If you want to be eligible for an ATAR, don't forget there are some subject counting restrictions (see 

page 4 of your subject selection planning form or the SATAC Tertiary Entrance Booklet).  

o Choosing more than two of the following subjects means you may not be eligible for an ATAR: 

Industry & Entrepreneurial Solutions (3D Design & Manufacturing or Robotics & Automation), 

Material Solutions (Furniture Construction or Metalwork), or Digital Communication Solutions 

(Web Design).  

o In addition, you may not be eligible for an ATAR if you choose a Community Connections 

subject (which includes Maths for Trade Skills, Woodwork, Kitchen Concepts and Small 

Business Secrets). 

 

● Please print a copy of your Edval choices and ensure that you have a parent/caregiver signature on 

it in the place provided. Return the signed printout to your Homeroom teacher by Tuesday 29 August 

2023 (week 6). 

 

● Having trouble with Edval Choice? Have a question about Edval Choice?  

Email Ms Scott at MelanieScott@shc.sa.edu.au 

 

https://cloud.3dissue.net/6800/6803/16006/95862/index.html
https://online.flippingbook.com/view/783059089/
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